
   

 

 

   

 
 

   Circular No./AIS/JULY/2023-24/30                      Date: 10.07.2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We would like to inform you that ‘Paper Bag Activity’ which was scheduled 

on 12
th

 July 2023 is postponed due to PA I Exam. Now this activity will be 

conducted on 18
th

 July 2023.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Principal  

AIS 

 


